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Code of Student Conduct 

 

 

 

This Code of Student Conduct describes the expectations for student behaviour and the 
procedures the University uses when students' behaviour is not acceptable.  The Code 
describes what is considered to be unacceptable behaviour towards other people, towards 
property and towards the University.  

This Code defines the types of unacceptable behaviour that will amount to a breach of the 
General Regulations.  The University will treat any unacceptable behaviour seriously.  The 
University will use this code when assessing the severity of acts, but each allegation will be 
considered on a case-by-case basis, taking into account the act, the circumstances in which it 
was committed, and whether the student has committed other breaches of the regulations.  
A range of unacceptable behaviours is listed only as examples, and the University can 
consider other unacceptable behaviour as breaches of the General Regulations. 

The sanctions described in this Code have been included as examples, and the options 
available to Disciplinary Officers and the Board of Discipline are described in detail in the 
Ordinance for Student Discipline. 

Examples of sanctions include: 
Expulsion,  
Suspension/Exclusion,  
Restrictions/Conditions  
(including a requirement to make good the damage caused, if relevant), 
Formal warning,  
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investigated under the Fitness to Study Procedure and/or the Regulation for Student 
Discipline. 

Students who are under investigation, or who have raised concerns, are advised to seek 
support from their Personal Tutor, Senior Tutor, Student Support Services, or Students’ 
Union. 

If the student, or person acting on a student’s behalf, believes that an incident constitutes a 
criminal offence, the student must carefully consider whether or not a criminal offence has 
been committed, whether to report the incident to the Police and/or to the University.  
Students should be aware that 

¶ If an incident is reported to the Police and the University, then consideration of the 
incident by the University may be deferred until the Police investigation has been 
completed. 
 

¶ If an incident is reported to the University, the University will only consider 
whether a breach of the University’s regulations has occurred and will only impose 
penalties as permitted by the Regulation for Student Discipline. 

 
 
The Office of the Independent Adjudicator for Higher Education (OIA) runs an independent 
scheme to review student complaints.  Bangor University is a member of this scheme.  If you 
are unhappy with the outcome from Bangor University, you may be able to ask the OIA to 
review your case. You can find more information about making a complaint to the OIA, what 
it can and cannot look at and what it can do to put things right here: 
https://www.oiahe.org.uk/students.   
 


